

Interclub



Competition

Newsletter No. 3

So sorry everyone - but due to current government Covid-19 restrictions and unknown future restrictions we have taken the decision to cancel the 2020 Interclub Competition.

We are aware that this may affect dancers needing assessment and we are looking at an alternative plan for these to be carried out.

Ticket Orders

If you have paid for tickets through our online form you will be contacted directly and will receive a full refund.

Website Link <https://www.christchurchrocknroll.org.nz/page/552876>

Enquiries

Please direct any queries to brendaneill@xtra.co.nz

From the Interclub Committee
Brenda, Karyn, Connie, Lorraine & Christine